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March 23, 2020  

Dear Spring 2020 Study Abroad Students, 

This message confirms that the new Grading Policy for Spring 2020 IS AVAILABLE to spring 
2020 study abroad students. Choose from the following two options:  

Option A: Students can choose to keep their study abroad letter grades for all of their 
courses this semester.   

• Reminder: a semester abroad is GPA Neutral: translated letter grades appear on the 
Bentley transcript with an asterisk indicating their exclusion from GPA calculation 

 
Option B: Students can choose to have all of their letter grades converted to Pass/Fail this 
semester (i.e., you will not be able to choose individual courses to be converted to Pass/Fail).  

• If you choose to have your letter grades converted to Pass/Fail, letter grades of A 
through D- will be converted to “Pass” by the Registrar’s Office.   

• All letter grades of F will remain F.  
 
STUDY ABROAD STUDENTS WILL HAVE DIFFERENT DEADLINES 

You will receive a notification from your study abroad advisor with your specific deadline 
to declare Pass/Fail after your study abroad program is complete and grades have been 
reported to Bentley. If you do not select one of these options, you will receive GPA Neutral 
letter grades for all of your study abroad courses.  
 
Please contact your study abroad advisor with any questions. We will continue to advise you! 
 
Best, 

Cronin Office of International Education 
Adamian Academic Center, 161 

BENTLEY	UNIVERSITY 
175 Forest Street, Waltham, MA 02452-4705 USA 
T +1.781.891.3474 



Visit us: bentley.edu/international-education 

Follow us: 
facebook/bentleyuabroad | twitter.com/bentleyuabroad |Instagram.com/bentleyuabroad 

  

  

  

 

 

 


